
Report 

Recreational Area Management Board 

(RAMB) 

June 13th, 2019 

Valhalla Party Room 

5:30 pm 

 

In attendance were Michael Chaffee-chair, Jim Iverson, Linda Castiglioni, Brian Kroeger, Elaine Wiegert, 
Dan Bredesen, Maintenance, and Stacy Wilhelm, General Manager. 

 

Building and Grounds 

a) Parking Lot Committee – Jim Iverson – No meeting. 

b) Garden Club – Elaine Wiegert – It was reported that the planters for the recreational building were 

completed and perennials have yet to be purchased.  Anyone interested in being involved with the 

Garden Club should contact the office. 

c) Kroeger announced that he was working on a garbage contract review of our current provider, 

Advanced Disposal.  

d) Progress on the installation of the new cameras at Building Nine has been interrupted by other 

activites.  It is hoped to have the cameras installed before the end of June. 

 

Pool and Recreation 

a) National Night Out – Linda Castiglioni – It was suggested the office sends an email invitation of the 

event rather than the door-to-door delivery that has been previously done. 

The board also discussed that the event would no longer have a raffle as in other years and 

discussed how else to draw interest in the community.  

b) At this point, the lack of pool supervisors has not been an issue.  The new pool gate is still work in 

progress and the new signs for the pool have been ordered. 

 
With nothing further to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 5:55 pm. 
 
Submitted by Stacy Wilhelm 


